WEST VALLEY HOUSING AUTHORITY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS VACANCY
The West Valley Housing Authority is seeking interested Polk County residents, meeting the following requirements, to serve an unexpired term as a member of the Board of Commissioners.
· Must be a resident of the county of Polk in the state of Oregon.
· May not be an officer or employee of Polk County or any municipality within Polk County.
· May not have an interest, except as tenant, in any contract (or proposed contract) for materials or services to be furnished or used in connection with any of the WVHA’s housing projects.
· May have no interest in any claim against the WVHA.


